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07/02/2023 
 
Ms Sarah Cremin, 
Committee Secretariat, 
Public Accounts Committee, 
Leinster House, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
Re: Ref (S1155 PAC33)  
 
Dear Sarah, 
 
I refer to your recent correspondence to Mr. Stephen Mulvany, Chief Executive Officer, Health Service 
Executive, regarding a request for the Committee to be kept informed on the recruitment in St. Brigid’s 
Hospice in County Kildare.  
 
Please see update regarding the Medical Social Worker and Chaplain post below. 
 
Medical Social Worker post: 

This post has been accepted from the panel and a start date confirmed for 6th March 2023. 
 
Chaplain post: 
This post is with local Human Resources for filling, and is at campaign development stage, while this is in 
progress the service is seeking to cover the post with agency staff. 
 
 
If any further information is required, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
_________________________ 
Ray Mitchell 
Assistant National Director 
Parliamentary Affairs Division  
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